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Sewer Safety 
If our project involved boring 
underground near your sewer or septic 
lines, we will conduct a follow-up 
inspection of your lines by inserting a 
camera through them. Although our 
installers take care to avoid sewer and 
septic lines, on rare occasions, a gas 
pipeline is inadvertently installed 
through those lines, which are often not 
mapped or detectable using above-
ground sensors. This inspection verifies 
your sewer is clear of a gas line. 
 
Visit pse.com/sewersafety for more 
information about PSE’s work with 
Hydromax USA to prevent cross bore 
danger. 

West Marine View Drive natural gas service relocation project 
August 16, 2017 
 

In conjunction with the City of Everett’s Grand Avenue Park Bridge, Puget Sound Energy will be in your 
neighborhood relocating the natural gas main along West Marine View Drive. We are proud to serve in your 
community and are committed to completing the work with as little inconvenience to you as possible. Please see 
below for project details. 
 
Work details 

Who:   Natural gas crews from PSE and InfraSource 
What:   Relocating natural gas service line 
When:   Work is expected to begin the last week of August and is  

  anticipated to last approximately three weeks. Typical work  
  hours are Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

Where:  West Marine View Drive between 18
th
 Street and 10

th
 Street 

              (please see map on reverse) 
 
What you can expect 

 Signs and traffic control flaggers will guide vehicles and pedestrians 
safely through the work zone 

 There will likely be noise from trucks and heavy machinery 

 This work should not impact electric service in the area 

 Most customers should not experience an interruption of 
natural gas service during this time. If an interruption of service is 
needed, our crews will notify impacted customers directly prior to 
work beginning  

 
We are proud to serve in your community and aim to complete the work with as little disruption as possible. If you 
have questions or concerns, please contact me and reference project number 109096696. Thank you in advance 
for your patience and understanding during this project. 

Sincerely,  
 
Hector Gonzalez 
Puget Sound Energy 
425-462-3580 | hector.gonzalez@pse.com  

 



 

 

 

 

West Marine View Drive natural gas service relocation project 

Approximate natural gas 
project area 


